
Clare Public School, Booligal Road, via Balranald NSW 2715 ׀ Phone: (03) 5020 6896 ׀ Fax: (03) 5020 6890 ׀ Email: clare-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.clare-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Clare Connection 
STUDENT NEWS FROM CLARE PUBLIC SCHOOL  Term 1 Week 6 2018   ISSUE 1

From the Principal’s Desk 

 I N S I D E  

___________ 

 What’s been
going on this
term
(page 2 & 3)

) 

___________ 
Notes sent home this 

week: 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 

Welcome to 2018 at Clare Public School. I just wanted to say a big thanks to all 
the parents and community members that have welcomed me into my new 
role as Principal here at Clare PS. I'm really enjoying my new position and 
getting to know the students and their families.

The term is flying by and it will be the holidays before we know it. As many of 
you would know, we began the term with our intensive swimming program at 
Mildura and everyone was very impressed with the way the students immersed 
themselves into their lessons and the fantastic progress they all made in such a 
short time.

Week 3 saw the students compete at the small schools swimming carnival at 
Moulamein, where Skye Fitzgerald was named Senior Girl Champion. Well done 
Skye, a big congratulations to you on this fine effort. A special mention should 
also go to both Ollie Fitzgerald for winning his 50m age event in freestyle and to 
Larah Butler for placing third in both the 50m breaststroke and freestyle. All 
round a fantastic effort by everyone involved, and thank you to our supportive 
parents for making the trip and cheering on our school.

A big congratulations also goes to our school leaders for 2018, Larah Butler and 
Skye Fitzgerald who were presented with their school captain badges. I know 
these young ladies will make fine leaders and represent our school with pride in 
their final year at Clare PS.

This coming Friday we are heading down to Balranald Central School to join in 
their International Day Activities and will finish the day playing sport.

Next Wednesday, we will have our annual Easter Hat Parade with the pre-
school students from Clare Care. We will also do an Easter egg hunt, some 
Easter craft and finish the day with afternoon tea. This event is open for all 
parents and community members to attend. If you decide to join us, please 
bring a plate to share for afternoon tea. We look forward to seeing you here!

One last thing, Kara and I are experiencing some technical difficulties with 
Facebook but are trying to sort them out as quickly as possible and will start 
sharing photos and information as soon as the issues are resolved.

Have a great week.

Sarah Binns

Principal
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Issue 1 Term 1 – Week 6 Intensive Swimming Mildura
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Issue 1 Term 1 – Week 6 Small Schools Swimming Carnival

2018 School Captains
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